Minutes of ameeting held on 9th Oct.1973 at 11 Old Bincombe Lane, Sutton Poyntz.

Apologies were received from Mr Wright, Mrs Shires Mr Brown.

The minutes of ameeting held on the 15th June were taken as read and signed by the Chairman.

There was no correspondence.

On the question of the possibility of some white land being released for redevelopment of Puddledock Lane was Litschi showed to the Committee a map of the proposals. After much discussion it was proposed by was Hackett Jones seconded was Fenton that on the press announcement calling for any objections to the proposed release that the Secretary write to the Council acknowledging the development as proposed and whilst appreciating that we are not directly involved hope that the release of the white land will not create a precedent in the future with regard to any other land so designated.

Social Mrs Brown stated that the Hall had been booked for Nov.17th and that Mrs Loveland was organising the refreshments.Mike Pressley Offered to print the ticket; It was agreed that acharge of 50p per head be made and that Glive Townsend be approached to organise

the drinks.

Bonfire Night Mike was in charge of the event and the preparation would take place on Sat 3rd Nov.It was agreed that it would be advisable to have some posters and in this context George Shires would be approached. <u>Ministration</u> An initial supply was now available and the price was fixed at 5p each. Distribution followed the meeting.

Kmas Carols Details of this event to be held on 21st December were left to Bob Fenton.

Future Attraction Mr Waite was to be contacted to ascertain whether he would be prepared to show his film of the village late January exty February 1974.

Any Other Business The secretary reported that the sign on the golf course had been removed.

The chairman thanked Mr and Mrs Scott for accomodating the meeting, which closed at 9pm. The date of the next meeting was Tuesday 27th November 1973.

Jayre Wiselie 27/11/73